
Information regarding NDPC Internet Access 

 

The previously WiFi and optical system delivered by New Nordic is terminated. 

There is no pre-arrangement for Internet access for NDPC, and it is up to each individual co-owner to 

contact a Service Provider for installation of the service. (3BB ant CAT have customer in NDPC 

already) 

Both buildings have copper cables running from junction boxes outside on ground floor into each 

unit phone outlet. (ADSL) 

The Board has decided that all new cabling, optical or copper, must follow the existing cable route 

into technical rooms and to the units. 

If you plan to install Internet, you must therefore contact the Management Company (Varaporn Law) 

for guidelines on cabling through the common premises and access to technical rooms. 
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